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Noble School provides a safe and caring environment where everyone enjoys and celebrates childhood and respects diverse values, talents and 

ethnicity.  We promote a variety of experiences that nurture social, emotional, intellectual and academic growth, which contributes to the development 

of independent, cooperative and responsible citizens with high self-esteem and a life long zest for learning. 

From the desk of Mrs. Ortiz: 
  

 

Welcome Back Noble Families!  This welcome 

back looks different but the feelings are the same if 

not more. We have all missed you so much and can't 

wait to get working again.   

 

I would like to introduce our new clerk  

Ms. Stephanie. We are so excited to have her.  She 

is home grown right here in BUSD so we are 

keeping her in the family.  We would also like to 

welcome Ms. Perez, our 4/5th grade SDC teacher.  

She is coming to us from Toyon along with her 

program and class.  Welcome Noble Knights 

 

Our campus may be closed to start this year but we 

are all ready to teach, learn, and work together.  We 

will be transitioning our monthly newsletter into a 

weekly one to keep families more up to date.  Please 

look for information to come.    

 

We will be changing the way we do certain things 

around here but I promise that "A day in the life of a 

Noble Knight" will still be fun and engaging.  

 

 

For parents:  Our Front office and campus is closed 

to the public but we are still here to help in any way 

possible.  Our office will be by appointment only 

and we will conduct appointments through phone, 

email, and zoom.  Please reach out.   

 

This will be a learning process but one that we are 

ready to move forward with.   

 

As always and as any day.....IT'S A GREAT DAY 

TO BE A NOBLE KNIGHT!. 

 
~Mrs. Ortiz  
 

 

 

 

 

Enrollment 
 

Class enrollment is temporary until the third week 

of School.  In order to create balanced classes and 

the fluctuation of enrollment, some students may 

be moved to other rooms and in a few cases, other 

schools in the district.   

 

 

Meal Price for 2020-21:   
Lunch price:  $3.00 Students who received free/reduced 
Lunch last year must re-apply for the current school 
year before Sept. 11th. 
 

                        Office is closed  
Our school office is closed to the public. If you need 
to contact the office, you can call us at (408)923-1935 
Or email:  
Mrs. Ortiz (principal)    aortiz@busd.net 
Ms. Janet (Administrative assistant)  jsantiago@busd.net 
Ms. Stephanie (School Clerk)     slucido@busd.net 

 

August Calendar 
 

Aug 17          Welcome Back Students  
 

Aug 28          First day packet information Due 

          Drop off box in front of black gates  

  From 9am to 2pm 
 

                  September Calendar 
 

Sept 7            No School / Labor Day 
 

Sept 8             Dist. Board Mtg  

 

Day Care  
 

San Juan Bautista is offering day care. Please 

contact the San Juan Bautista Day Care Program 

at (408) 251-8952 for additional information.   

The R.O.C.K. program is offering daycare at the 

Berryessa community center.  Please contact the 

 City of San Jose Dept. of Parks and Recreation  

at (408)251-6392 for additional information. 
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